Hall of Girls’ Residence

27" January 2023

Notice

In a meeting of Provosts, Halls of Girls’
Residence, it has been decided that
University Hostels will be opened from the
first week of February 2023. The list of
selected students will be displayed by 31"
January 2023 and room allotment process will
be started from 6" February 2023 and will
end on 15" February 2023.

N oot Moy T, Bt

20}z
Prof. Rana Noor m.mru/ & Raa
{Provost) (Provost) (Provost)
MdWM(W] 1&K Girts’ Hostel BHM Girls” Hostel


http://scannergo.net/?utm_source=pdf&utm_medium=watermark&utm_campaign=scannergo

